
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

To make you aware, 
 
Relocation of CTAC services within the Central Locality.  Moving from Carden House to 
Health Village on Wednesday 26th February 2025.  
 
As of Wednesday 26th February, the CTAC service will stop operating from Carden House, on 
Carden Place and relocate to begin operating from the Health Village on Frederick Street, as of 
Friday 28th February 2025.     
 
This move is being undertaken after approval from the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) of 
Aberdeen City Health & Social Care Partnership (ACHSCP).  This decision was arrived at after a 
thorough Initial Impact Assessment (IIA) was carried out, which included carrying out consultation 
with staff & patients, to inform a robust options appraisal, which SLT considered before arriving at 
their decision.   
 
The CTAC service will continue to operate within the new location of the Health Village, as it does 
at the moment. Offering the same services, provided by the same group of staff and in a clean, 
modern, and fit for purpose building,   
 
All other current CTAC locations across Aberdeen City shall remain unaffected and continue to 
operate as they currently do.   
 
Current locations are as follows: 

• Inverurie Road Clinic 

• Bridge of Don Clinic 

• Northfield Health Centre  

• Kincorth Medical Centre 

• Airyhall Clinic 

• Aberdeen City Vaccination & Wellbeing Hub 

• Counteswells 

• Health Village 

 
The Health Village is located at 50 Frederick Street, Aberdeen, AB24 6HY.  There is ample 
parking within the multi storey car park, which is located across the street from the building, 
which offers disabled and accessible spaces.   
 
There are bus routes servicing the new location, with the Number 13 First Bus service stopping at 
the eastern end of Frederick Street, on Park Street.  A short walk, of approximately 300 yards, to 
the front door of the Health Village.  
 
The numbers 1 & 2 First Bus services stopping at the Western end of Frederick Street on King 
Street, again a short walking distance, of approximately 300 yards, to the front door of the Health 
Village.   
 



Upon entering the Health Village via the front door, there will be reception staff and signage to 
direct patients to the location of the CTAC service within the Purple Zone in the Health Village 
building.   
 
 
 
Thank you                                  
                  
CTAC Team 
Aberdeen City Health & Social Care Partnership  
 
  


